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May 2015 

Dates to Remember: 

May 29 – End of ASAP 

                 Session 3 

Jun. 6 – Q4 Key Assignment 

           Day and Spring Concert 

 

Hello Grade 2 Parents! 

The class is having a great time learning about more forms of 

extreme weather. In addition to blizzards, the students have 

studied earthquakes, landslides, tsunamis, and volcanoes! 

Grade 2 has been doing an incredible job learning about these 

powerful events, especially with the questions they have been 

asking. The students are doing their part as they truly lead our 

unit of inquiry into these amazing natural phenomena. 

   

In Math class the students have continued to work with charts 

and graphs. Everyone took a survey of their family members’ 

favorite flavor of ice cream, and the class put the data together 

in a tally mark chart. Then each student made a bar graph to 

display our data. The students also took a survey of the entire 

Lower School to find the most popular type of weather at QISS. 

Grade 2 has continued to utilize technology by testing their 

math skills with IXL in our IT lab. The students are able to 

practice reading charts and graphs, and today they interpreted 

data to create missing parts of bar graphs and pictographs. 

   

LS School Spirit: 

Mismatch Day! 
Last Friday was another QISS 

Lower School Spirit Day 

sponsored by the Lower 

School Student Council. 

Students and teachers had a 

ton of fun celebrating 

Mismatch Day! There were 

mixed up shoes, socks, pants, 

shirts, ties, and hair! It was a 

great way for everyone to 

have fun together at school! 
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